The Cross Referenced Bible

Page 1

Zephaniah 3:14··

Joyfully cry out, O daughter of Zion! Break out in cheers, O
Israel! Rejoice and exult with all the heart, O daughter of
Jerusalem!

[7] - References:

·

And they began to respond by praising and giving thanks to
Yehowah, for he is good, for his loving-kindness toward Israel is
to time indefinite. As for all the people, they shouted with a loud
shout in praising Yehowah over the laying of the foundation of
the house of Yehowah. (Ezra 3:11)

·

Cry out shrilly and shout for joy, O you inhabitress of Zion, for
great in the midst of you is the Holy One of Israel. (Isaiah 12:6)

·

Cry out loudly and rejoice, O daughter of Zion, for here I am
coming, and I will reside in the midst of you, is the utterance of
Yehowah. (Zechariah 2:10)

·

And as for you, O tower of the drove, the mound of the daughter
of Zion, as far as to you it will come, yes, the first dominion will
certainly come, the kingdom belonging to the daughter of
Jerusalem. (Micah 4:8)

·

On the eighth day he sent the people away, and they began to
bless the king and to go to their homes, rejoicing and feeling
merry of heart over all the goodness that Yehowah had
performed for David his servant and for Israel his people. (1
Kings 8:66)

·

Be very joyful, O daughter of Zion. Shout in triumph, O daughter
of Jerusalem. Look! Your king himself comes to you. He is
righteous, yes, saved, humble, and riding upon an ass, even upon
a full-grown animal the son of a she-ass. (Zechariah 9:9)

·

And those of Ephraim must become just like a mighty man, and
their heart must rejoice as though from wine. And their own
sons will see and certainly rejoice, their heart will be joyful in
Yehowah. (Zechariah 10:7)
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